BELMONT RACQUETBALL LEAGUE UPDATE
Thank you to all that attended the informal meeting the other night. We apologize for those that did not receive the email. Rest assured, the email glitch is being addressed.  
The meeting helped Jeff understand the concerns of the players and very positive feedback was received. While we will attempt to address all your concerns, we want to move forward with a simple, yet fun plan to get more court time for everyone. Starting next week, week of August 8th, we will have a league schedule as follows:
Monday, Wed, Friday:		Doubles, open play. 			7:30am-10:30am
Tuesday:			Lower Div (CC and below) singles	5:00pm - 8:00pm
Wednesday:			Upper Div (A, B) singles		5:00pm - 8:00pm
Thursday:			Doubles, open play			5:00pm - 8:00pm
Saturday:			Upper Div				11:00am - 1:00pm
Saturday			Lower Div				1:30pm - 3:30pm
Sunday:			Doubles, open play			11:00am - 1:00pm	
	
Starting today, we will reserve court 1-3 for leagues but it will soon change to the new courts, 1-2. Monday and Friday night is open for free play as well as the challenge ladder (see below). In addition, we are now allowing open play at any time you want to play against an opponent in your league that will count towards your league totals. Obviously, you can play whomever you want (outside of your division), but the game scores will not count for the league. 
IMPORTANT: You will need to reserve a court or take chance that someone else reserved before you. 
Please note reserved times are dedicated to racquetball. That doesn’t mean that some people may be using the courts when you arrive. I request that everyone be polite, let them know that the courts are reserved and give them a few minutes to relocate their workout or finish their game. 
Per your request, the Belmont Athletic Club will be working with their I.T. specialist to determine if an online league scheduler type program can be added to their app. In the interim, we will be utilizing a third party app to help players communicate schedules, track league scores and standings. Please go to the MEET UP site (www.meetup.com) and search for Belmont Athletic Club Racquetball Meetup. Sign up and communicate with other players on an agreeable schedule. 
Again, thank you for allowing me assist in finding resolution to the unfortunate, yet necessary, adjustments to the courts but I assure you that there is plenty of time to have our designated leagues and free play moving forward. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any concerns.
Sincerely, 

Anthony Santos
anthonysantos@me.com

